
Happy New Year!
As we count down the final hours of 
2015, we would like to say thank you 
for all of your mortgage business and 

referrals of your friends & family.
We have had a very successful year 

& could not have done it without you!

Here is a look back at a few of our 
achievements in 2015.

Susan & Alicia


